Helping Hand by Alumni Association of UAE for the One More Child Goes To School Project

We are indeed thankful for the Alumni Association of UAE for their contribution for the ‘One More Child Goes to School Project’. Alumni Association of UAE has donated a 

 Fax machine (Phone, Printer, Scanner included) to the SWYAA Sri Lanka. This will immensely help us to increase the efficiency of our Administration operation of the project and also this will reduce the Administration Cost.As the President of SWYAA Sri Lanka I would like to thank Mr.  Noah Al-Hamadi  who was in the SCA Group during the Renaissance Program 2006.He was very much keen on the project since he heard about this and just after he went back to his country after the program he  shared this  project with AA members of UAE and made all arrangements to send the machine to Sri Lanka.
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THANKS A LOT FOR THE EFFORTS NOOH………………….

